
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 5th July 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As we race towards the end of term, we have so much to still fit in. Y6 have had a 

particular busy week. On Tuesday, Y6, joined by Isaac and Amelia from Y5, participated in 

a Diocesan Leavers Mass in Exeter. They were joined by seven other Plymouth CAST 

schools from the South Devon region. The service was led by Canon Mark O’Keefe who 

some of the children remembered from his time as Parish Priest at Sacred Heart. 

This year’s Fiver Challenge has started. I delivered the £5 notes to Y6 on Wednesday and 

they have been busy grouping together, creating business names and logos followed by 

planning their products. We have seen some marketing starting to appear around thew 

school which we will extend out to parents next week so that you can see what is on offer 

this year. 

Yesterday (and in some cases, today too), Y6 pupils visited their new schools for transition 

activities. We have been hearing lots of positive stories already with children returning full 

of excitement about their journey ahead. 

In school, Y1s upwards spent time in their new classrooms with their new teachers. 

Nursery and Reception will be taking part in their ‘moving up’ sessions next week. Today, 

Miss Bowyer met with the seven new families joining us in September. Those children 

unfamiliar with the school will also have their transition visit next week. 

 

 

 

Enrichment 

Next week, we have two classes out of trips relating to their learning. On Tuesday, Y5 will 

be visiting Berry Pomeroy Castle and Y2 are off to Kent’s Cavern on Wednesday. 

Reception class have their first trip to Paignton Academy for a multi-skills festival.      

 

 



 

  

 
 

Summer Fete 

The PTFA are holding their annual Summer Fete 

next Friday (weather permitting).  

Each class have been planning their own 

fundraising ideas to raise money to support next 

year’s enrichment trips.   

If you would like to donate any bottles/prizes for the 

tombola, the PTFA would be most grateful. We 

would also welcome cake donations on Friday for 

the refreshment area.  

Julie Burnard (Chair of Governors) is organising this 

year’s raffle. This will include a chocolate hamper 

donated from the governors and a bottle hamper 

made up of donations from staff.  

We look forward to seeing you all at the event next 

Friday. 

 

July 

Y6 Fiver Challenge 

9th: Y5 trip to Berry Pomeroy Castle 

10th Y2 trip to Kent’s Cavern 

Fri 12th: PTFA Summer Fete 

Mon 15th: End of Year Reports out to parents. 

Tues 16th: Y5 Play Leader Training 

Tues 16th: School Chaplain interviews 

Fri 19th: Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Wed 24th: Y6 Leavers’ Mass in Church 10am (all welcome) 

Wed 24th:  Break up for summer 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Nichola Day 
Executive Headteacher 



 

  

 
 

 WANTED! 

The PTFA would be grateful for volunteers to help at the Summer Fayre next Friday – 
please email Helen Baker at baker@shrcps.org if you can.   

Also 

Raffle tickets were sent home with your child today – please return to school by 
Wednesday.   

Thankyou 

Contacting your child’s teacher  

Nursery: Mrs Berry berry@shrcps.org 

YR: Miss Bowyer jbowyer@shrcps.org  

Y1: Miss Tomkins-Smith/Mrs Gascoyne ltomkins-smith@shrcps.org /gascoyne@shrcps.org  

Y2: Miss Sloggett  sloggett@shrcps.org  

Y3: Mrs Flintham / Mrs Glew flintham@shrcps.org / glew@shrcps.org  

Y4: Miss Shaw shaw@shrcps.org  

Y5:  Mrs Whitmore/Miss Hartley whitmore@shrcps.org / hartley@shrcps.org   

Y6: Mrs Bird  bird@shrcps.org  

 

Executive Head Teacher Mrs Day day@shrcps.org  

Senior Administrator Mr O’Kane (11.30am – 2.30pm) senioradmin@shrcps.org   

Administrator Mrs Macdonald (8am – 11am) admin@shrcps.org   

Administrator Mrs Garside (10.15am - 3:45pm) garside@shrcps.org   
Inclusion Team 
Safeguarding Lead                            
Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Day 
Mrs Nott 

day@shrcps.org  
nott@shrcps.org  

Deputy SENCO Mrs Nott nott@shrcps.org  

Support Team 

Play Therapist Jane Doidge doidge@shrcps.org  
Family Support Worker Rachel Ripley rachel@attendance-solutions.co.uk  

Attendance Officer Natalie Black natalie@attendance-solutions.co.uk  
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The SEN Team will manage your application and consult 

with your preferred and local school. 

Please apply in the normal way using the Citizen’s Portal. 

 

 

 

If your child was born between 1st September 2013 and 31st August 2014, it is nearly time to apply for a 

secondary school place for September 2025.  

The application period is open from 1st September 2024 until 31st October 2024 

 

 

Do you wish to apply for a grammar school or a selective place at The Spires College? 

 

 

 

Please complete a supplementary form and submit to Torquay 

Academy by 20th September 2024 

The aptitude test for the Performing Arts Academy and The 

Football Academy will take place on Saturday 5th October 2024 

Complete your application on the Citizen’s Portal  

NO  

Please make your application using the Citizen’s Portal. 

You cannot apply for a specialist provision if your child 

does not have an EHCP. Please do not select a specialist 

provision, as this preference will be disregarded. 

 

Your child must sit a selective test. Places are awarded 

by test result alone. It does not matter where you live.  

You must register for the test by 17th July 2024, check 

the school’s website for registration form. 

Selective testing will take place on Saturday 14th 

September 2024. 

Complete your application on the Citizen’s Portal.  

Portal. 

 

 

Complete your application on the Citizen’s Portal.  

You cannot apply for a selective school if your child did not 

sit the test.  

Please do not select a Grammar school, as this preference 

will be disregarded. 

 

 

 

Do you wish to apply for either the Football or Performing Arts Academy at Torquay 

Academy? 

 

 

Complete your application on the Citizen’s Portal.  

 

NO  

NO  

YES 

YES 

YES 

 

Does your child have an Education Health and Care Plan (EHCP)?  

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


